
 
 
There are about 30 days left to comply with Local Law 43 which phases out the use of No. 6 oil across all of NYC.  By 
now, most buildings on No. 6 oil are operating out of compliance which is why the DEP began issuing cease and desist 
orders (or boiler shut downs – no heat/hot water) to any building found to be in violation.  If your building on this list 
please contact NYC Clean Heat who is currently working with the DEP to ensure 100% compliance and who will 
provide you free assistance with the process.  
Contact NYC Clean Heat at 212-656-9202 or email them at info@nyccleanheat.org.  
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